
Following the retirement of the previous editor, there was no magazine for October or 

November, but there will be a December 2024 issue, with Elaine Gilbert as editor.   

This has already been sent to the printers.  For the next issue (January 2025), please send 

any items for publication to 

magazine@churchinwickhambishops.org.uk 


